
 

Dear Jonathan  

6 JOHN STREET, LONDON, WC1N 2ES  

On behalf of our client, G&T John Street Limited please accept this letter as 

confirmation that planning consent Ref: 2014/6795/P is due to be implemented 

on the 17
th
 August.  

This notice is provided as per Clause 5.1 of the S106.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sophie Reay 

cc: Gal Adir of G&T London 
Tim Plaskow of G&T London 

 

 

Mr J McClue 

London Borough of Camden 

5 Pancras Square 

London  

N1C 4AG 

 

 

 By email and post  

  Jonathan.McClue@camden.gov.uk 

                                                              PlanningObligations@camden.gov.uk  
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